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Hellen Sparkes

From: KenJenkins@hcsw.nl.ca

Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2005 11:47 AM

To: hspark@heatlhweSI.nf.ca

Subject: FW: ERPA cases for Western

For ERIPR file.

Ken
-----Original Message·-·--

From: Paul Neil [mailto:pneiJ@healthwest.nf.caJ

Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2005 10:43 AM

To: sryan@nctrf.nf.ca

Cc: Jenkins, Ken
Subject: ERPA cases for Western

Hi Susan,
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As per our telephone conversation, I would appreciate your help in retrieving the lollowing dala for Western

Health concerning patients lor repeal ERPA lesling as outlined by Eastern Health.

We are required 10 sent all EA negative cases on primary breast lesions Irom May 1997 10 March 31.2004. We

have been able to retrieve mosllrom our Meditech system, however in the early years, we were on another

pathology program which is not searchable. We require your help hom May 1997 to include the years 1998 and

'999.

Please provide us with all patients with breast cancers diagnosed in that time Irame by name and MCP. These

are from all hospitals from our area, including Weslern Memorial, Stephenville, Port Aux Basques. Burgeo, Bonne

Bay, and Port Saunders. This information was supplied to you as weekly "tumor registry reports."

You are aware 01 the urgency of this exercise. Our retrieval 01 cases will depend on the data you provide. I

sincerely appreciate your help and it you have any questions, please call me.

Thanks,

Paul R. Neil
Director 01 Pathology and Laboratory Medicine

Weslern Regional Integrated Health Authority

709-637·5000 ext 5310

The lnfonnalion contained in this transmission and any allachments may contain privileged and

confidential information
and may be legally privileged. 11 is intended only for the use of the person (s) named above.lf you are

nOI the intended
recipient, you are advised that any review. dissemination. diSIJibution or duplication is strictly

prohibited.
Views or opinions expressed in this e-mail message are those of the author only.
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